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In this day and age to use sentient animals in captivity as a form of entertainment is barbic. We 
know how tortuous it is for them, we have no need for it so please stop it. There can surely be 
no justification. Let the live their lives in their natural environment. Thank you for proving the 
opportunity to make a submission. 


